
“THE HANDMAIDS OF THE PRECIOUS BLOOD NEED THEIR 

KNIGHTS TO HELP MAKE THIS EXPANSION A REALITY!”

BROTHER KNIGHTS,
You already know the Handmaids of the Precious 
Blood. You’ve seen their quiet presence, their 
unwavering prayer, and their deep devotion to our 
priests. They’ve been part of our Knoxville Catholic 
family for years – and now they need us.

The Handmaids have launched the Holy Family 
Expansion Project to build a larger chapel for 
Eucharistic adoration, an infirmary for their aging 
sisters, and new housing for incoming vocations. 
They live behind the scenes – but we know them. 
And now is the moment for their Knights to stand 
up and stand with them.

HERE ARE THREE CONCRETE WAYS YOU 
AND YOUR COUNCIL CAN TAKE ACTION:

1 Get the campaign ads into parish bulletins 
across your region. You can download them at 

nunsforpriests.org under the Capital Campaign 
button.

2Organize a fundraiser – just one a year for the 
next three years. A BBQ, bake sale, or pancake 

breakfast – whatever your council is good at, put it to 
work for the Handmaids.

3Make a personal gift if you feel called. Every 
donation, large or small, goes directly to the 

sisters.

You’ll also find a pulpit pitch and other resources online 
to help you be strong ambassadors for this cause.

The Handmaids have prayed for our priests – and 
for us – for years. Let’s show them their Knights of 
Columbus haven’t forgotten them.

NEED ANYTHING?  
Reach out directly to 

CHRIS SCROGGIN
Director of  Development  
for the Campaign

cscroggin@nunsforpriests.org
737-240-9040
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